
Application 2023/2549/A 

 

We are writing re the recent application by Vakrat re 40 Rosslyn Hill, posted on 30 June 

2023. Our home is located a few doors down the road from this building.  

 

The applications for a new illuminated sign and a flag, displaying the owner's name, are 

inappropriate for this historic building. Both would detract from the heritage aspect and 

historic character of the building. 

 

They would also be inappropriate for the area. The Council & residents have made 

considerable effort to preserve  historic features in the area. The flag and illuminated sign 

would be counter to this spirit. 

 

Thank you for registering this objection. 

 

Kind regards, 

Edward Holden 

 


